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December 6, 2023 
 
BSE Limited 
Surveillance Department 
Phiroze Jeejeeboy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Ref: BSE email bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/2023-2024/453 dated  

December 6, 2023 
 
Scrip Code: 532529 
 

Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is in response to your email dated December 6, 2023, seeking clarification in regard to significant 
increase in the volume of shares of the Company across exchanges, in the recent past.  
 
We would like to submit that the Company is unaware of any reason for the increase in volume of 
shares traded on the stock exchanges, nor is it withholding any information which could influence the 
volume or price of the shares of the Company.  
 
As always, the Company will ensure stock exchange(s) are duly informed of all the information / 
announcements required to be disclosed under applicable regulations. 
 
You are requested to take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For New Delhi Television Limited 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Parinita Bhutani Duggal 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

http://www.ndtv.com/
mailto:corporate@ndtv.com

		2023-12-06T14:03:01+0530
	PARINITA BHUTANI




